
Our Lady of Grace has been my school for almost a decade, and I am very thankful for it. I still remember my
first day of Kindergarten and how nice Mrs. Dawson and Ms. B were to us. My first best friend was Joanna,
and I remember she moved here from China. I helped teach her English, and she made adorable art for me. I
still remember the day she had to move back to China, and we got ice cream before she left. My Kindergarten
year was amazing because of her. Bella then became my best friend, and we are still best friends today. I
remember that we would hang out every Friday of COVID. When we finally moved back to school in person, I
became friends with Belle, Elyse, and Illy. I am so grateful for all these friendships, and I will keep them
throughout high school.
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